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General Secretariat (SG) 

 

 Geneva, 9 February 2022 

Ref:  DM-22/1001  

To Member States of ITU Council 

Contact: Ms Béatrice Pluchon  

Telephone: +41 22 730 6266  

E-mail: gbs@itu.int  

   

Subject: Result of the consultation by correspondence on the change of place and dates of the 

World Telecommunication Development Conference (WTDC-21)  

Dear Madam/Sir,  

I have the honour to inform you of the result of the consultation carried out by letter DM-22/1000 of 2 February 

2022 relating to the change of place and dates of the World Telecommunication Development Conference 2021 

(WTDC-21), as follows: 

Number of Member States of the Council entitled to vote: 48 

 

Votes Yes No Abstention Result 

46 41 3 2 Adopted 

In line with the relevant provisions of No. 46 of the Convention, this decision of the Council will now be subject 
to the concurrence of the majority of the Member States of ITU, via letter CL-22/4. 

Yours faithfully, 

(signed) 

Dr Elsayed Azzouz 

Chair of the Council 
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